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I strongly support the passage of HB 2585 that would end Automatic Voter 

Registration and substitute allowing persons to register at the Department of Motor 

Vehicles. I personally know of instances where people have gone to DMV to conduct 

business regarding their drivers license and find out that their voter registration had 

changed without their knowledge and prevented them from voting for their choices in 

primary elections. This disenfranchisement of voting discourages people from voting 

and questions the integrity of the voting system. By instituting a program where 

persons must take a positive action to register to vote or change voter registration, 

the errors that are occurring would be stopped. I ask that you would approve this 

change to state law and restore a better voting system.    
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